
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Vocational Qualification Visit to East Riding College 
 
On Wednesday 14 July we are hoping to run a taster morning to East Riding College, Beverley 
Campus. This will allow students that are interested in studying a vocational qualification to 
learn more the course and the college. 
 
The college are offering taster sessions in the following courses: 
 

Business Information Technology Professional Catering 

Bricklaying* Interactive Media Public Services* 

Engineering* Performing Music Sport* 

Hairdressing & Beauty* Plumbing* Travel & Tourism 

Early Years and Health & Social Care 

* for some courses specific clothing and footwear are required.  Further details can be 
found on the consent link below.  

 
Students will need to indicate a preference for which taster sessions they would like to be 
involved in. Student preference should be indicated on the consent link below. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this visit, then please complete the consent form using 
this link https://forms.office.com/r/ePRvZGU6ti by Friday 25 June 2021. 
 
For this visit, students will need to arrive at school at 8.20 am. They will need to bring with 
them a packed lunch. Students will also require a face covering for travelling on the coach.  
Students should arrive back at school in time for the usual school buses. 
 
Please be aware that we will only be able to run the visit if we have sufficient interest. Should 
we be oversubscribed for the visit then we may have to randomly select participants. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Mortimer 
Coordinator of Careers, Education, Information, Advice and Guidance 

https://forms.office.com/r/ePRvZGU6ti

